Lakeview Elementary School Family Newsletter

Volume 1, Issue 5

January 5, 2023



Principal's Message Ryan Stowell, Principal

I hope that all of you had a festive holiday season and enjoyed the winter break. We had a lot of fun here at school in the month of December leading up to the break.

The 3rd grade classes did an excellent job at their winter concert. We were fortunate to find Mr. Moore to be our long-term music substitute this year, who put the concert together. The PTO volunteers contributed a lot of time and energy to the Santa Shop which students look forward to shopping at every year. The high school concert and symphonic bands also performed concerts for the elementary school students.

The second half of the school year begins with our winter benchmark assessments in January. In February we will have our Valentine's Day parties using the same format as the Harvest Party in October.

We are also in the early stages of planning for a family night with activities for February, more information about that and the Harvest Party will be sent out through email soon.

Please contact me at anytime with any questions or concerns you may have. You can reach me at ryan.stowell@lakeviewlocal.org or 330-638-2145.



















Guidance UpdateBrittney Abbott, Guidance Counselor

January is a busy month of assessments for us at LES. The 4th grade students are completing the IOWA test, and we will also begin the winter administration of the DIBELS and MAP Fluency reading assessments next week. The MAP Fluency assessment fulfills a new state requirement this year for Ohio's Dyslexia law for grades 1-3.

We are still waiting for the family reports from the Department of Education from the 3rd grade fall AIR test, however we are planning to send a letter home next week with an update about the Third Grade Reading Guarantee for third grade families.

Students redeemed their Bulldog Bucks this week in the Bulldog Shop, the students continue to enjoy earning and spending their Bulldog Bucks. This months' Pawsitive Assembly will be presented by the 2nd grade classes on January 26th.

You can contact me at brittney.abbott@lakeviewlocal.org or 330-638-2145 with any guidance questions or concerns.

Upcoming Events

January 5th

Report Cards and 2nd Grade CoGat Score Reports Sent Home

> January 8th-9th 4th Grade IOWA Testing

January 8th-12th
DIBELS & MAP Fluency Assessment

January 18th-19th

Kindergarten MAP Growth Reading and Math Assessments

January 15th

MLK Day, No School

January 16th PTO Meeting 6:00 PM

January 24thSpelling Bee 1:30 PM

January 26th

1st & 2nd Grade MAP Growth Math Assessment

February 8th

Parent-Teacher Conferences & K-7 Family Night

February 14th

Valentine's Day Parties

February 16th

No School

February 19th

No School

February 21st

3rd & 4th Grade MAP Growth Reading Assessment

February 23rd

3rd & 4th Grade MAP Growth Math Assessment